Hello Students,
We will use the NewsELA platform and Google Docs to submit all forthcoming assignments. Remember to closely read directions for each article, because some articles require additional tasks be completed in Google Docs. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns you may have. Remember, grades will be entered, beginning this week.
Take care and keep safe.

Mrs. Hartzog

